

St. Peter's Academy - Miss Walton's weekly newsletter

UKS2 Staff:

Mrs. Marston – Class 5/6 Miss. Brownley – Class 6

Miss. Walton – Class 5 Mrs. Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner

Date: Friday 15th July

A summary of this week's learning...

Subject	Key learning points
Maths	Translating shapes and reflecting shapes
English	Writing a letter to Mr Tomlinson suggesting improvements to the school
	website
Topic /	Logos and creating them digitally
Computing	
RE	Lord's Prayer story books

Second to last newsletter!

I would like to say a HUGE well done to all of Year 5 for their fantastic efforts performing in the Greatest Show. They have shown great encouragement and love towards the Year 6's who performed so well. I am so proud of all children involved and

An overview of next week:

- Thursday 21st July Race for Life
- Friday 22nd July Last day of the year and final assembly

Next week will be filled with fun end-of-year activities, awards and laughs as we wind down to the summer holidays. Over the next week, I will be handing out pieces of work and taking down classroom displays. It would be a huge help if your child could bring a plastic wallet or folder, to keep any work sent home nice and neat.

No homework this week (woo)! Enjoy the weekend and make sure you wear plenty of sun cream!

Miss Walton ©



St. Peter's Academy - Miss Walton's weekly newsletter

UKS2 Staff:

Mrs. Marston - Class 5/6 Miss. Brownley - Class 6

Miss. Walton – Class 5 Mrs. Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner

Date: Friday 15th July

A summary of this week's learning...

Subject	Key learning points
Maths	Translating shapes and reflecting shapes
English	Writing a letter to Mr Tomlinson suggesting improvements to the school
	website
Topic /	Logos and creating them digitally
Computing	
RE	Lord's Prayer story books

Second to last newsletter!

I would like to say a HUGE well done to all of Year 5 for their fantastic efforts performing in the Greatest Show. They have shown great encouragement and love towards the Year 6's who performed so well. I am so proud of all children involved and

An overview of next week:

- Thursday 21st July Race for Life
- Friday 22nd July Last day of the year and final assembly

Next week will be filled with fun end-of-year activities, awards and laughs as we wind down to the summer holidays. Over the next week, I will be handing out pieces of work and taking down classroom displays. It would be a huge help if your child could bring a plastic wallet or folder, to keep any work sent home nice and neat.

No homework this week (woo)! Enjoy the weekend and make sure you wear plenty of sun cream!

Miss Walton ©